Assessment follow-up letters are issued approximately
eight weeks after the conclusion of the first and third
qguarters and on an as-needed basis for those plants
having changes in an assessment status since the
previous mid-cycle or annual assessment letter.

Assessment follow-up letters, if applicable, are located
at the 20YYql and 20YYQ3 hyperlinks.

Mid-cycle letters are located at the 20YYQq2 hyperlinks,
and annual assessment letters are located at the
20YYqg4 hyperlinks.



